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Kazakhstan welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Mauritius to the fourth cycle of the UPR and thanks it for the presentation. 
We take positive note of the Government's commitment to work on the elimination of gender-based violence, the adoption of the Children's Act and the establishment of a new Children's Court to better protect their rights. 
Kazakhstan also congratulates the Government of Mauritius for providing free health care in all public institutions and for introducing free pre-primary education. 
In the spirit of constructive cooperation, we would like to make the following recommendations:
1.	Continue the implementation of the Health Sector Strategic Plan with the assistance of development partners, if needed.
2.	Consider maintaining the provision of free education from pre-primary to tertiary level. 
3.	Strengthen efforts to combat gender-based violence, including domestic violence.
We wish the delegation of Mauritius a successful review. 



